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Dozket Nos. 50-335, 50-389
License Nos, DPR-67, NPF-16

Florida Power and Light Company

ATTN: Mr. J. H, Goldberg
President - Nuclear

P. 0. Box 14000

Junc Beach, FL 33408-0420

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT:

DOCKET NOS, 50-335 AND 50-389

JUL 16 1991

This acknowledges the receipt of your letter of June 21, 1991, which
transmitted Revision 31 to the St, Lucie Units 1 and 2 Physical Security Plan.

Our review of the change has found it to be consistent with the provisions of

10 CFR 50.54(p).

Accordingly, it is acceptable for inciusion into the plan.

The enclosure to your letter is being withheld from public disclosure because
it contains Safeguards Information and must be protected in accordance with the

provisions of 10 CFR Part 73.21.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to

discuss them with you.

cc: D, A, Sager, Vice President
St. Lucie Nuclear Plant
P. 0. Box 128
Ft. Pierce, FL 34954-012¢8

R. £, Grazio, Director
Nuclear Licensing

Florida Power and Light Co.
P. 0. Box 14000

Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420

(cc cont'd - See page 2)
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Sincerely,
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William E. Cline, Chief

Nuclear Materials Sefety and
Safeguards Branch

Division of Radiation Safety
and Safeguards
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